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Embassy of the Republic of Tiirkiye

H.E. Ms. Liisa-Ly Pakosta
Minister of Justice and Digital Affairs
of the Republic of Estonia

Tallinn, 30 July 2024

Madam Minister,

I am honored to receive your letter dated 22 July and touched deeply by your kind words. I
would like to extend my warmest congratulations to you on your appointment as Minister of
Justice and Digital Affairs and wish you success in your new tenure.

Your strong solidarity as the Chairman of Estonia-Tiirkiye Parliamentary Friendship Group has
been much appreciated. I am also glad to see that the cooperation between Estonia and Tiirkiye
has taken a more comprehensive character during the last couple of years. The developments
achieved in the political, economic, military and cultural spheres are enhancing further our
relations as well as the mutual understanding between the two allies and friendly countries.

I firmly believe that the transition to your new position will open avenues for even greater
cooperation particularly in the realms of justice and digital affairs. I very much look forward to
continuing our productive collaboration in order to reach our common goals and increase our
achievements.

Once again, please accept my heartfelt gratitude for your valuable support and dedicated
contributions to strengthen the ties between Tiirkiye and Estonia.

With my best regards,

Bagak Tiirkog!
Ambassador

Justiitsmin
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